

SCHOLASTIC ACADEMY
END OF TERM TEST
2020 – 2021 TERM THREE
PREP 1
Comprehension

Marks:

Out of: 30

%: _____

Grade: _____

A. COMPREHENSION SKILLS

Read the statements below and answer the question.

1. Mummy tells Adam to put on his shoes. Adam likes to play outside barefooted.

He runs outside without his shoes. He stepped on a piece of glass and runs inside crying.

Adam runs inside crying because _____.

/1

2. Tobago is a small island. Tobago has many beautiful beaches. There are rivers, streams and coral reefs in Tobago. Many people visit Tobago for holidays.

This paragraph is mostly about _____.

/1

3. Daddy is in the kitchen preparing dinner. He peels some potatoes. Daddy

washes the potatoes and cuts them up. Then, he puts them in a pot with water.

Daddy puts the pot on the stove. He lights the stove and then he walks out of the kitchen.

Put the following sentences in order:

Daddy peels some potatoes.

Daddy lights the stove.

Daddy puts the pot on the stove.

Daddy puts the potatoes in the pot.

Daddy washes the potatoes.

1.	
2.	
3.	
4.	
5.	

/4

4. Missy Martin calls out the test results for her class. Choy comes first in the test.

The children clap and cheer for him. He smiles broadly. He rushes home after school and gives his parents his report book. Choy has a big smile on his face.

Choy feels _____.

/1

5. Zion wants to write his Aunt Jo a letter. He sits on a chair and takes out a pen.

Next, Zion will _____.

/1

6. Chuck found a wallet on the floor with \$300 and an ID card inside. He wanted to be a good citizen so he decided to turn the wallet in the owner.

/1

Chuck is _____.

7. Zena heard the loud sounds of thunder. She looked out the window and saw that the sky was dark and the ground was wet.

The ground is wet because _____.

/1

8. Taylor says "Going to the doctor is scary."

This is _____.

/1

B. POETRY

Read the poem below carefully and answer the questions.

I wonder why the grass is green,
And why the wind is never seen?
Who taught the birds to build a nest,
And told the trees to take a rest?
Or when the moon is not quite round,
Where can the missing piece be found?
Who lights the stars when they blow out,
And makes the lightning flash about?
Who paints the rainbow in the sky,
And hangs the fluffy clouds so high?



1. What is a suitable for this poem? _____
2. What do the birds build? _____
3. What did the poet say is not quite round? _____
4. Two words that rhyme in the poem are _____ and _____.
5. What are two things that can be found in the sky?
_____.

C. READING COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage and answer the questions below. Use FULL sentences.

Every year, during the months of July and August, most schools are closed. It is vacation time for children in the Caribbean. Do you know what happens then? There is no uniform to wear and no homework to do! It is an exciting time and most children look forward to it.

During this time, parents may also take time off from work to share the vacation with their children. Usually some families would take this time to travel to other countries or even visit popular beaches, malls, parks and zoos but this year is a little different.

Because of the coronavirus, people have to stay home to stay safe. This year, families have to find ways to have fun at home. Instead of watching TV all day, children can have fun learning how to do something new, reading books or going to vacation camp online. Even though things are different, families can still have a lot of fun.

1. How long does the school vacation last for? (2 marks)

2. Why do parents take time off from work? (2 marks)

3. What are TWO things families used to do during the vacation? (2 marks)

4. Why is this year different? (2 marks)

5. What are TWO things children can do this year? (2 marks)

Did you use full sentences? (2 mark)

YES

NO

END OF TEST